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On 7 November 2019, Senate held a public hearing to discuss how online businesses should be taxed. PAGASA Pres.
Steven T. Cua was seated between Atty. Cyril Alfred Castro of Lazada, Phils. and the Senior Adviser of the American
Chamber of Commerce of the Philippines, Mr. John Forbes.A The Meet was exploratory in nature.A Photo taken after the
session included the Chairman of the Phil. Retailers Assn., Atty. Paul Santos (in blue), Vice Chairman Roberto Claudio,
PRA staff Mayan Sangil and Consumer Rights Advocate Joaquin Ma. Tamano, Jr. who represented Laban Konsyumer
Inc.
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